
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT 
At St. Joseph’s  

We respect and care for each other. 
We are all part of Jesus’ loving family. 

We will help each other to be  
the best that we can be  

by following in Jesus’ ways. 

Remember to report your child absence.  You can text us on 07464554397.  This is only to be used to text your child’s absence. 

18th September 2020 

 
 

Primary and Secondary School Admissions 2021 

The on-line application system for applying for primary and secondary school places is now 

live.   

PRIMARY  

If your child is born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 then you need to ap-

ply for a Reception school place online www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools .  The closing date for 

applications is 15th January 2021. 

SECONDARY 

If your child is currently in Year 6 you need to apply on line for a secondary school place at 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  The closing date for applications is Saturday 31st October 

2020. 

Class Attendance for Week ending 11th 
September 

Reception 94.3% 

Year 1 93.5% 

Year 2 95.2% 

Year 3 99.1% 

Year 4 95.6% 

Year 5 99.7% 

Year 6 96.2% 

Flu Vaccinations 

The Nasal flu vaccination programme will be undertaken in school on 7th December.  This 

is available for all children from Reception to Year 6.  You will have received a flu consent 

form earlier this week.   

Please ensure you fill in the form even if you do not consent to vaccination for your child.  

This will help the NHS plan and improve the service. 

If you would like more information on the flu vaccination program you can go online   

www.nhs.uk/child-flu 

Congratulations Year 5! 

Fantastic attendance, keep it up! 

 



ParentPay 

We still have a large number of parents who have yet to sign 

up to ParentPay.  This service is not just for making payments 

to school - this will be the source of all trip letters and consent 

for those trips.  We need ALL parents to sign up to this.  

Please support our school in becoming covid compliant by be-

coming cashless and the environment by using less paper. 

If you have lost your activation letter please ask at the school 

office . 


